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RESIGNATION OF GROUP FINANCE DIRECTOR AND  
APPOINTMENT OF ACTING GROUP FINANCE DIRECTOR 

 

Singapore, 6 April 2023 – Sembcorp Marine Ltd (“the Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) would like to announce that Mr William Goh Khor Boon, the 
Group Finance Director, has tendered his resignation to pursue other career opportunities.  
He will be with the Company till 30 April 2023.  
 
As Group Finance Director, Mr Goh heads the Group’s finance function as well as investor 
relations and corporate communications. 
 
Mr Chris Ong, CEO of the Group said, “William has been a key anchor for the Group. He 
was instrumental in helping the Group ride through the severe industry downturn and in the 
successful completion of the merger with Keppel Offshore & Marine. We will miss his 
strategic mindset, leadership and contributions to the organisation. On behalf of Sembcorp 
Marine, I would like to wish him well, and success in his new endeavours.”  
 
The Company has commenced recruitment for a new head of Group Finance. In the interim, 
Mr Paul Tan, former Chief Financial Controller of Keppel Offshore & Marine will stand in as 
the Acting Group Finance Director. 
 
A detailed announcement on each of Mr Goh’s resignation and Mr Tan’s appointment 
pursuant to Rule 704(7) of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 
Limited will be released separately under SGXNet.  
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